
 

 

 

 

Hello children 

How are you all?  I hope you are all keeping well and looking after yourselves 

and your families.  I am spending lots of time with my little boy and we have 

enjoyed playing games together, watching movies, reading books, baking and of 

course doing some homework.   

 

I have got some fun things for you to do with your families during the Easter 

holidays.  I would love to see photos or pictures of things that you are doing at 

home, so please ask your grown-ups to take a picture of something you make or 

do.  I will also be setting you a weekly challenge so look out 

for that!     

 

I would love to hear from you all too so ask one of your grown-ups 

to help you type an email to me or you can send me a video 

message.  You can tell me about how you’re feeling and what you 

have been doing.   

 

Have a lovely Easter break.  Keep washing your hands and keep those germs 

away!  

 

 

The Nursery team miss seeing your lovely faces every day.   

Take care and I’ll message you again soon. 

Miss Mendis   

  


